
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
TO:  All Locations 
 
FROM:  Information Technology Services (ITS) 
 
SUBJECT: INSPECTOR GENERAL’S HOTLINE 
 
Due to technical difficulties at BellSouth, the Inspector General’s Hotline (305-819-3744) is 
temporarily unavailable.  BellSouth has given restoration of this number top priority and expects 
service to be restored by the end of today, Monday, May 3, 2004. We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this memo, please call Support Services at 305-995-3705 
(0). 


